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A Message from the Headteacher

There are only a few items of information to share with you this week and these can be seen below.

As the school is closed for three days during the week of Monday 17th February, it is unlikely that we will send out a newsletter next week, so I wish you all an enjoyable mid term break. 

From Mrs Ramage

“Gateway” Meeting

If your child is in Primary 7 and going to Castle Douglas High School please find enclosed a letter inviting you to a “Gateway” Meeting at Hardgate Primary on 25th February at 6.30pm.
Two members of the Senior Management Team, Miss Guthrie and Mr Oswald, will be in attendance to provide you with more information about Castle Douglas High School.
CLUSTER TRIP to Lockerbie Manor (Feb 2015)

We would like to thank all of the parents and children who attended the information evening at Springholm Primary School on Wednesday 5th February 2014 about the above trip.   We hope you found it an interesting evening, feedback from the children has certainly been very positive.

Please find enclosed a letter giving further details about payment arrangements.  

For any families who were unable to attend the evening we do have a small number of brochures in school.   If you would like a copy please contact the school office.
P6/7 Rugby
Primary 6/7 have 4 planned sessions of rugby coaching starting on Thursday 27th February.

We would be grateful if the children in these year groups could bring appropriate clothing and footwear for these sessions. Please note that all sessions will take place outside, weather permitting.

The children will also attend a Rugby Development Day at Stewartry Rugby club on Wednesday 2nd April. More information will follow nearer the time.

Valentines Disco

Please find enclosed a flyer from Haugh of Urr Nursery giving information about a Valentine’s Disco.

School Meals

We would like to remind all families that cheques for school meals and milk should be made payable to DG First.

Dumfries and District Music Festival

It was brought to our attention that some parents were not aware that their child / children have been working towards being in the school choir and so our letter came as quite a surprise last week. All children who received a letter last week have been chosen by Mrs Hickman to be in the school choir and to represent the school at the Festival.

At the moment, unfortunately due to the low number of replies we have received, we are in danger of having to withdraw some of our entries. This would be a great shame as the children have been practicing very hard with Mr Hickman and the singing is really lovely.   

We would therefore be grateful if all reply slips could be returned to the school office on Monday 10th February clearly indicating whether your child is able to attend the Festival or not. Thank you for your support.
Home Learning Diaries

We would like to remind all parents that we rely very much on the use of home learning diaries to share information between home and school on a daily basis.

We would be grateful if diaries could be checked every night so that information is not missed.
Parent Council Corner
We would like to remind you that our next parent Council meeting takes place in school on Tuesday 11th February at 6pm.
Diary Dates
February      11
   Parent Council Meeting 6pm
                     12    Rotary Quiz 
                     12    P4-P7 Multi Sports Club
                     17    School Holiday
                     18}   Pupil Holiday / Inset Day

        19}   Pupil Holiday / Inset Day
                     27    Rugby (P6/7)
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